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June 14, 2005 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hearing on Acadian Fares  
 
 
 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities of New Brunswick will hold a special 
concurrent hearing with the Nova Scotia Utility and Review Board tomorrow to hear 
evidence for a change in the fare structure for Acadian Coach Lines Ltd bus service. 
 
The company has applied for an average increase in its fares of 4 per cent. The company 
is also asking both boards to approve a change in how the rate structure is set. 
 
The Board will hear the matter in Amherst Nova Scotia on June 15, 2005 in the 
Cumberland Room at the Wandlyn Inns, 1539 Southampton Road.  The hearing will 
begin at 9:30 am 
 
 
For more information about the hearing procedure  
call David Young 
643-7573 
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